
Temecula Valley Historical Society

Historical Society Unveils Plaques

The Temecula Valley Historical Society will meet Friday, September 6, at 1:OOpm, in the Conference
Room of the Temecula Library. The first four brass plaques that have been prepared for mounting in Old
Town Temecula will be shown. These are the first in a series of plaques the Society will provide for
residences and businesses. Each plaque denotes the historical significance of the building it will be
placed on.

Charlie Dominquez will be invited as guest speaker to present his concept for the interior design of the
historic Palomar Hotel, one of the four sites to receive a plaque. A guidebook is planned for the future
which will contain the fascinating story or legend of each location.

A status report and update on the buildings comprising the Old Vail Ranch Headquarters will also be
presented. Grading has begun for commercial improvements surrounding the site, and the Vail Ranch
Restoration Association (VaRRA) will explain what these changes are and the anticipated future plans for
the historic site.

There is no registration or fee required to attend. The public is invited. Contact Charolette at 302-0180 for
information about this program or for membership .
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